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Grace Lutheran Church December 11, 2019
435 NW 21%t Street
Corvallis, OR 97330

Dear Grace Lutheran Church,

Corvallis Parks & Recreation sends its fondest thanks for all of your help at Avery
Park on September 8, 2019! During that sunday mornng, the church members carried
out a /ot of needed attention for the benefit of Avery Park’s Rose Garden, playground,
and landscape.

Your efforts for the clean up and pruning of these popular sites help maintain
them in a safe and attractive condition. Volunteer partnerships are a fundamental
element for keeping our public parks in a healthy state for the public to enjoy and we
look forward to the opportunity of working with you again for future community events.

Thank you!

Stephen McGettigan

Corvallis Parks & Recreation

(541) 754-1739
steve.mcgettigan@corvallisoregon.qov




